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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Be part of history as Bolton Wanderers, Bolton Council and the University of Bolton attempt to break a 
Guinness World Record! 
 
On the evening of Monday 12th December, Bolton Wanderers, in partnership with Bolton Council and the 
University of Bolton, are hoping to break the current Guinness World Record for the largest group of carol 
singers – and we want you to be part of it! 
 
Taking place at the University of Bolton Stadium, the event will aim to surpass the current record - set in 
2014 by Godswill Akpabio Unity Choir in Nigeria of 25,272 singers – by welcoming Bolton Wanderers' 
supporters, Bolton residents and members of the wider region alike into the stands to make their voices 
heard, and to potentially make history.  
 
With doors open from 5.30pm, the concert will take place between 7pm and 8pm and will be led by Club 
Chaplain Phil Mason, with the full Bolton Wanderers' playing squad in attendance. 
  
Our music providers, ALFA Education have invited our school Choir and all pupils in Y3-6 to attend. You 
must complete the attached to confirm your child’s place by Monday 21st November so we can arrange 
staffing. 
 
Entry is free and tickets for can be acquired here: 
https://www.eticketing.co.uk/bwfc/EDP/Event/Index/3644 
Pupils attending with school do not need a ticket. 
To prepare for the ‘’The Big Bolton Carol Concert’ at the UniBol stadium on Monday 12th December, all 
pupils attending are required to join a rehearsal during the afternoon.  We will travel by coach on Monday 
12th December at around 12.15pm to the stadium, where children will have a sound check and be shown 
the entrances and exits.  We should be dismissed from the stadium at around 2.45pm so we aim to be back 
around 3.30pm, traffic depending. Please sign the permission slip below so that your child can attend the 
rehearsal.   
 
Regarding meeting in the evening, please arrange to bring your child to the Macron stadium for 6.30pm so 
we can be seated and warmed up.  Due to the large number of pupils involved, we are unable to provide 
transport for the evening event.   
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A Meeting Point will be confirmed nearer the time. The children will be taken to the Performers ‘Entrance’ 
by the staff. It is important you have your tickets or entry will not be granted.  The children must wear the 
full correct school uniform.   
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

A.Done 
Mr A Done 
Head of School 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Christmas Concert at BWFC 
 
I give my permission for my child ________________________ to attend the concert and agree to provide 
transport to and from the stadium on Monday 12th December. 
 
Stadium Address: Burnden Way, Horwich, Bolton BL6 6JW.  
Meeting Point will be confirmed nearer the time 
 
Medical conditions: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact details for someone available on the evening: 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
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